
 

 
Dear Families                           29th March 2019. 

 

We have had a fantastic week learning about The Scarecrows Wedding. The children have written some 

fantastic Wedding invitations and created lots of wonderful looking Scarecrow faces. We have also been 

very busy creating special cards. Both classes loved going to Forest School and creating their own 

potions. In Maths we have been looking at doubling numbers, we have been very impressed with how 

quickly the children have picked this up.  

 

In phonics this week we have learned the sounds:  

      ay ea ie oy 
 

Please practise these at home.  Please remember to let your class teacher know when your child is 

confident with reading all of their teddy/ fish or boat words etc.   

 

This week you could design your Wedding cake for the Scarecrows Wedding, you could also write which 

ingredients you would put into your cake.  

 

Forest School –  Miss Cawthorne’s class on a Tuesday and Miss Boundy’s class on a Thursday, please 

bring wellies on these days. 

 

Reception – Weight and Height Measurements – Wednesday, 3rd April 

The Health Team from Devon County Council will be visiting next week.  If you do not wish your child to 

take part please sign and return the Opt-outslip on the attached letter. 

 

Next week we will having an Easter themed week.  

 

FoOV Tuck Shop – Tuesday, 2nd April 

Children can bring up to 50p to spend on a treat during morning break.  All monies raised are used to 

help subsidise trips, events and equipment across the school. 

 

FoOV Family Bingo Evening – Friday, 5th April – 6.30pm to 8.30pm (eyes down 7pm) 

OV families and friends are invited to join us for a family bingo evening.   

An adult book of 6 games = £5, flyer round = £1 (win an Easter treat, cash prize of £15 or £35) 

Children ½ a book = £2.50, flyer £1 (win an Easter treat, local attraction ticket) 

Refreshments will be available.  If you would like to make an Easter cake for us to sell during the 

evening please leave these in the Food Technology room on Friday morning. 

 

Lunch menu for next week is ‘Week Two”. 

 

Diary Dates (don’t forget to check the school website, www.ovschool.co.uk for up to date information) 

 

Fri, 5th – Last day of school before Easter. 

Mon, 8th to Mon 22nd April – Easter holidays. 

Tues, 23rd April – Back to school after Easter. 

 

Have a fantastic weekend.        

 

Miss Cawthorne        Miss Boundy 

http://www.ovschool.co.uk/


  



  



 



 


